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1st May 2024 

 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
The Reception classes will visit Dagenham library the week commencing 13th of May:  
 
Butterflies - Monday 13th May - leaving school at 12:45. 
Ladybirds - Wednesday 15th May - leaving school at 12:45. 
Grasshoppers - Friday 17th May - leaving school at 12:45.  
 
We would love to have some of the parents helping us throughout the outings. Please, 
confirm your attendance with a class teacher. 
 
Many thanks for your support! 
 
Kind regards,  
The Reception Team 
 


